ASANSOL GIRLS’ COLLEGE
DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

NOTICE

All the students of 2™ 4™ and 6" semester of the department of Philosophy are
hereby informed that a Parent-teacher meeting is scheduled to be held on
17.05.2019 at 12 noon in room No. 14. All the parents /Guardians are requested to

attend the meeting for discussion on the progress of their wards and other matters.
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Co-ordinator
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